URBAN INFILL PARTNERSHIP

9.14.2011

Clara Hilling, Planner Il
Sign, Banner & Sound Review
Planning & Development Review Department

Clara-

The appeal of our ESDI OMV application is scheduled for the Council meeting on
September 22. Unfortunately, we have a conflict on that date and cannot attend
the hearing.

Please re-schedule our appeal for the Council meeting on Thursday, October 20.

Thanks for your help.
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Partner
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